
From: Jennifer Du 

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 5:00 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objections for proposal file #D-02-22009 

To whom it may concern: 

This email is to express my objection to the development proposed at the site located at 

7 Poplar drive and 11,15 and 17 McCachen st. The file number is D-02-22009.  

My name is Jennifer Du and my address is 11 Poplar Dr, Richmond Hill ON L4E 2X6. 

The proposal to build 15 units in such a small site will over crowd the area and it is out 

of character in the area. And constructing a 3- story detached house with very little 

distance from my backyard will block the sunlight and cause overshadowing. The close 

proximity will also leave me with no privacy.   

The following summarizes the reasons why I object this proposal: 

(1) loss of sunlight and overshadowing  

(2) loss of privacy  

(3) over development and over crowding of the site 

(4) out of character in the area 

I talked to my neighbours at 11A and 13 poplar drive, they both object this proposal too. 

They will send their objection by email shortly.  

Please consider our objections and keep us posted on the progress. My neighbours and 

I will attend the pubic meetings to raise our concerns when they are scheduled. Thanks  

Regards  

Jennifer Du  

Owner of 11 poplar drive 
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